
 Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, PQSI. 

Letter of Interest 

 

1st February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

According to our records you are interested in a place for your child in our Nursery.  

 

In anticipation of this important step, we would like to know if you are still looking for a 

place in Autumn Term (September 2018 start).  

  

As usual we would be following the school Governor’s admission policy for all places, listed 

below which has been equality impact assessed: 

 

1. Those living within the catchment area of Seaton Delaval First School 

2. Those with special needs 

3. Those within the catchment area of Seaton Valley Partnership school 

4. Those who have sibling/s already attending Seaton Delaval First School 

5. Any other applications, will be considered, where vacancies exist, on a first come 

first served basis. 

Please note this is not an offer of a place it is just a preliminary expression of interest.  We 

will contact you at a later date if you have been allocated a place or not. 

 

Please could you complete the slip below and return it to us by Friday 23rd February 2018.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I am very interested in a place at Seaton Delaval Nursery for September 2018 

for my child ____________________________________  am     □             pm   □ 

 

Parent/Carer name ___________________________________________ 

 

Telephone number ___________________________________________ 

 

 


